

2020 Volunteer Opportunities

Prayers and Letters of Encouragement- We ask for your continued prayers for everyone involved with Project Transformation across the country. Currently, we are putting together a prayer guide for this summer that will help connect us through prayer. Please notify Rachel Luna if you would like to receive this prayer guide.

We would also love for you to write letters of encouragement to our children and families this summer. The letters will be placed in the supply boxes to be picked up each week by the families.

Supply Donations- Volunteers can sign up via <u>Givepulse</u> to donate a certain amount of items. They will need to send them directly to Rachel Luna (address will be provided) as our office is not able to accept packages at this time. If you want to purchase the items in person, you can deliver them to Hughes Memorial or John Welsey during the box packing time slots. Donations will need to arrive by the date listed on Givepulse.

PT in a Box Packing and Distribution- Every week, we will need five volunteers to help receive supplies and pack the supplies into individual boxes/bags for distribution. This will take place on Wednesdays in Washington, DC and Tuesdays in Baltimore. We will follow CDC recommendations on masks, gloves, and social distancing. See PT in a Box Packing and Distribution handout for more details.

On Thursdays (DC) and Fridays (Baltimore), we will need four individuals to help with distribution of boxes to families. Volunteers will help with making sure all boxes are safely distributed to families. Once again, CDC protocols will be followed.

Virtual Volunteers- As one of our offerings for families and children, Project Transformation DC wants to facilitate live readings with children via zoom. We need two volunteers per site per day willing to read with children and check in with them. Please see Virtual Volunteers to learn more about this opportunity. **THESE VOLUNTEERS WILL BE BACKGROUND CHECKED.**